
October 16, 2019 

“We are sorry for any inconveniences that this project/event may cause.  Please contact Facilities 
Management at x7875 for additional information.  Thank you for your cooperation and patience.” 

Facilities Management Department 
Notice Lehigh Hall Lot Partial Closure 

Description:

Contractors will be installing a new boiler blocking access to Lehigh Hall 
parking lot. This work is only planned for one day to minimize impacts to the 
campus community as well as the building occupants and visitors.   

Event Timeframe:

Beginning Date: 9:00 a.m. 
Ending Date: 

Wednesday, October 16th, 2019 
Wednesday, October 16th, 2019 12:30 p.m.

Campus Impact:

Vehicle access to Lehigh Hall and the back parking lot of the Winter Performing 
Arts Center will be limited. Parking lot will be closed from 9 a.m. until 12:30 
p.m. Cars parked in this lot will not be able to leave until after the crane is 
finished lifting the unit.




